
      Saint Benedict School News   

              Tuesday, January 7, 2025 

Hello Everyone, 
 
Happy New Year! 
 
I hope everyone had an enjoyable Christmas 
break. We wish everyone a blessed new year! 
 
The 2nd marking period ends today. Students 
in grades 1-8 will need to have their AR points 
for the second marking period finished by 2:30 
p.m. tomorrow. 
 
Home School Association meeting will be 
Wednesday, January 15 at 7 p.m. in the 
Church Hall. 
 
The Altoona Curve Mascot LOCO will be  
visiting our PreK-5 students on Wednesday, 
January 15th and presenting “Kindness is the 
Key” assembly.  
 
January 17th will be an early dismissal day at 
11:30 a.m. Our teachers will be involved in a 
training session for the afternoon. 
 
Catholic Schools Week kicks off at the end of 
the month.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
 
 
January 
 
7 – End of 2nd Marking Period 
 
14 — Report Cards Sent Home 
 
15 — Altoona Curve visits SBS 
 
15 – H.S.A. meeting at 7 p.m., Church Hall 
 
17 – Early Dismissal 11:30 
 
25 -31 – Catholic Schools Week. 
 
25 -  CSW Mass at 4:00 p.m. 
 
 
 
 

School Mass 
 

Thursday – 8:15, Our 6/7th grade classes 
will host this week’s Mass. 
 
 

 
New Year Prayer 
 
O God! 
Your days are without  
beginning and end. 
We dedicate this year to you. 
Give us such prosperity as you 
know is good for us. 
Make us abound in doing 
whatever is pleasing to you 
through Jesus Christ our Lord. 
 
Amen. 
 
 


